
From: mlbinc22@aol.con
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:48:18 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Myra Brickman
mlbinc22@aol.con
12296 Fairway Pointe Row
San Diego Ca 92128
858-442-8574
One Paseo Supporter
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From: mlbinc22@aol.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:01:21 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Myra Brickman 
mlbinc22@aol.com
12296 Fairway pointe row
San Diego Ca 92128
858 -442-8574
One Paseo Supporter
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From: mike.cres@att.net
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:11:31 PM

Dear Council Members, 

I'll keep it brief - I work and live near the proposed One Paseo project. I can tell you
with a high degree of confidence that a majority of the people who oppose this
project, are either associated with the existing Highlands Plaza, have been
misinformed about the project from the picketers at Highlands, or they are residents
who are always going to vote against progress and/or change. I've spoken to many
picketers and most of them are not even from the area at all. They were hired by
Highlands and came in from outside areas, and have no idea of the desirability or
impact of One Paseo. 

As a resident and frequent customer to the Highlands Plaza, I can tell you that
Carmel Valley needs another retail center and the additional residences are needed
as well. Go visit Highlands on any weekend and try to find to parking, or try getting
a ticket to the movie theater on a weekend. Highlands is trying to protect their
businesses and have spent hundreds of thousands of dollars fighting One Paseo.
They would be much better off spending the money on improvements to their Plaza
and encouraging additional business across the street. 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Michael Cameron
mike.cres@att.net
3650 Paseo Vista Famosa
Rancho Santa Fe Ca 92091
6192489409
One Paseo Supporter
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From: tom@thedeeres.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:39:25 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Thomas Deere
tom@thedeeres.com
3335 Windbreak Ct.
San Diego CA 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: k_alihaydar@yahoo.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:44:36 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Gulsah Dogan
k_alihaydar@yahoo.com
6318 Rancho Mission Rd
San Diego CA 92108
One Paseo Supporter
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From: brian.driscoll@dtz.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:33:17 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Brian Driscoll
brian.driscoll@dtz.com
4350 La Jolla Village Drive
San Diego Ca 92122
One Paseo Supporter
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From: mike.erwin@colliers.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:37:02 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Mike Erwin
mike.erwin@colliers.com
3228 Circa De Tierra
Encinitas Ca 92024
One Paseo Supporter
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From: ramez.faza@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:06:40 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Ramez Faza
ramez.faza@gmail.com
4881 Almondwood Way
San Diego CA 92139
One Paseo Supporter
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From: steven.grimes14@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:01:15 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Steven Grimes
steven.grimes14@gmail.com
6639 Ridge Manor Ave
San Diego California 92120
6199857617
One Paseo Supporter
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From: hansen92@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:51:03 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Holly Hansen
hansen92@gmail.com
12686 Caminito Radiante
San Diego California 92130
8586927977
One Paseo Supporter
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From: Linda Judd
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:29:01 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Linda Judd
lindadearlinda@yahoo.com
858-750-5669
234 Dolphin Cove Ct
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: alihkasap@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:43:24 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Ali Kasap
alihkasap@gmail.com
701 B Street 
San Diego CA 92101
One Paseo Supporter
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From: kilroy realty
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Sunday, May 17, 2015 2:51:20 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

kilroy realty
Xxxxxxxxx
Xxxxxxxx Xxxxxxxx Xxxxxxxx
Xxxxxxx
One Paseo Supporter
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From: krikor@san.rr.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:15:24 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Kirk Krikorian 
krikor@san.rr.com
4808 Riding Ridge Rd
San Diego Ca 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: Karolen Linderman
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:49:04 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Karolen Linderman
Karolenl@gmail.com
858-755-1905
219 11th St
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Nate Mascia
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:08:54 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Nate Mascia
amandamascia77@gmail.com
760-419-8616
3625 Amigos Court
Oceanside, 92056 
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From: twnguyen@yahoo.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:54:20 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Tran Nguyen
twnguyen@yahoo.com
3840 Elijah ct
San Diego Ca 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: allisonjorichards@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:45:18 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Allison Richards
allisonjorichards@gmail.com
4607 Torrey Circle, Apt U104
San Diego CA 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: Gary Sciarappa
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:57:00 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Gary Sciarappa
garysciarappa@gmail.com
858-350-8126
13448 Kibbings Rd
San Diego, 92130 
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From: jason2louie@hotmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:41:32 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

alli toulouie
jason2louie@hotmail.com
3529 caminito el rincon #312
san diego ca 92130
619-788-8661
One Paseo Supporter
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From: jytsay@aol.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:11:27 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Jia-Yeong Tsay
jytsay@aol.com
11335 West San Raphael Driveway
San Diego CA 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: jtuffield@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:41:50 AM

Dear Council Members, 

First of all, the fact that a political campaign can allow science to be overruled by a
petition is really incredible. You did great work seeing through the baseless
arguments against one paseo. Now, you must allow the voters of our fine city to
make the decision... (I hate referendums because they are based on who has the
deeper advertising budget) . 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

James Tuffield
jtuffield@gmail.com
3666 Carmel View Rd
San Diego ca 92130
8582054291
One Paseo Supporter
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From: chad.urie@am.jll.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:45:05 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Chad Urie
chad.urie@am.jll.com
4747 Executive Drive
San Diego Ca 92121
858.677.5381
One Paseo Supporter
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From: Karen Vaughan
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:50:23 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Karen Vaughan
kvaughan@earcenter.com
8587926144
2511 Cordero Rd
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Alexandra Veen
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:04:41 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Veen
aveen@roadrunner.com
8587550392
236 21st Street
DEL MAR, 92014 
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From: Amy Warlick
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:37:30 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Amy Warlick
amywarlick@gmail.com
92130
13385 Glencliff Way
San Diego, CA 

mailto:amywarlick@gmail.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Amy Warlick
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:55:51 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
Please RESCIND the wrongfully attained decision to allow ONE Paseo, and work to negotiate a more
reasonable and safer compromise.  We must not waste San Diego voter's money, time and energy on
an expensive and easily manipulated campaign. 

Thank you!

Amy Warlick
amywarlick@gmail.com
92130
13385 Glencliff Way
San Diego, CA 
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From: chris.williams@colliers.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:52:12 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a City of San Diego resident and a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel
Valley, I am deeply disappointed that after nearly seven years of careful
consideration, this important local investment in the community will be further
delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue Schriber, the well-funded owner of the
Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber
has conducted a shameful campaign against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan,
super-majority approval of One Paseo. Now that the issue has qualified to come
back before you, I urge you to hold firm in your position of support and allow a
public vote on this issue. Rewarding the opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning
your approval will simply make a mockery of our planning process and our business
climate in San Diego. Please allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Christopher Williams
chris.williams@colliers.com
3551 Ruffin Road, #167
San Diego CA 92123
One Paseo Supporter
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From: sean@mysddreamhome.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 11:57:16 AM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Sean Zanganeh
sean@mysddreamhome.com
3877 Pell Pl #208
SAN DIEGO CA 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: annavevensen@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:21:23 PM

Dear Council Members, 

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, I am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, I urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word. 

I appreciate your careful consideration and leadership. 

Sincerely,

Anna Evensen
annavevensen@gmail.com
11034 W Ocean Air Dr. #151
San Diego California 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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